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Minister McCallum announces funding for charities 
 
John McCallum, Minister of National Revenue will launch the Charities Partnership and 
Outreach Program at a gathering of voluntary sector stakeholders on May 17, 2005. 
 
This is an innovative approach to increasing the level of awareness in the Charities 
community.  It will provide funding to those charities that undertake activities to raise 
awareness of their obligations under the income tax act and enable the voluntary sector to 
develop and deliver programs destined to increase the capacity of charities to meet their 
obligations. 
 
The Minister will be available to the media after his speech. 
 
    
    DATE: Tuesday, May 17, 2005 
   
    TIME: 1:00 p.m. 
 
    PLACE: Ottawa Congress Centre 
      Rooftop Terrace 
      55 Colonel By Drive 
      Ottawa, Ontario 
 
 
For media information: 
 
Colette Gentes-Hawn 
Canada Revenue Agency 
(613) 957-3522 


